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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Transportation Planner II 
 
DATE: May 30, 2013 
 
RE: 13TP025 – Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 2012 

Traffic Volume Counts Report (Information Item Only) 
 
Attached for your information is a copy of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization’s (MPO) 2012 Traffic Volume Counts Report. Every year, traffic counts are 
collected on various streets in the Rapid City Area.  These counts are used by City staff for 
planning and engineering, and are valuable to developers, business owners, real estate agents, 
and private citizens. Copies of the report are provided to the Planning Commission as an 
information item. 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends that the Planning Commission 

acknowledge the 2012 Traffic Volume Counts Report. 
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